
TOWN OF SPRING BROOK 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

May 24, 2021 Meeting 
A quorum may be present of the Town of Spring Brook Board of Supervisors at a meeting 
scheduled for Monday, May 24, 2021, 7 p.m. at the Town of Elk Mound Town Hall.  The hall 
location is N6299  906th Street; [rural] Elk Mound, WI.  This meeting will discuss the Dunn 
County Land Division Ordinance as it affects unzoned towns in Dunn County, Wisconsin. 
Mary L. Strand, Clerk          Posted on the Town’s website 
Town of Spring Brook      and to the Town’s posting board 
715-664-8545 Town Hall Office          on May 21, 2021 

 


